Tackett, Julian <jtackett@khsaa.org>

New Playoffs
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Spencer, Bill <bill.spencer@fleming.kyschools.us> Tue, Jan 22, 2019 at 2:43 PM
To: "jtackett@khsaa.org" <jtackett@khsaa.org>

Good afternoon,

| am just writing to express what | think you already know. There are those of us that are fine with the changes that were
suggested to our football playoff system. Every other sport plays within their district immediately in the district
tournament. | do not see it as a death sentence for our sport. | would much rather play a local team again then drive all
the way to Louisville for a first round game!

| know you have a meeting tomorrow and | know they are bringing forth a plan. A plan that most of us have never seen.
You know that you will NEVER make everyone happy. | say we stick with the proposal released last week.

Thanks for your time,

Bill Spencer

Health/PE Teacher

Head Football Coach

Fleming County High School
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